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Subject: Policy Statement on Combating Trafficking in Persons –  
  FAR 52.222-50 
 
The United States Government has adopted a zero tolerance policy regarding 
contractors and contractor employees that engage in or support the trafficking in 
persons, procurement of commercial sex acts, or use of forced labor.  Pursuant to 
federal law, Yeshiva University and the Albert Einstein College of Medicine have 
implemented this policy to oppose forced labor, sex trafficking and related activities, 
which contribute to the phenomenon of trafficking in persons.  It is the policy of our 
institution that Yeshiva University and the Albert Einstein College of Medicine and its 
employees will neither engage in nor support such activities and no funds received 
from the United States Government will be used to support such activities.  This 
policy shall not be construed to prevent medical treatment or the provision of other 
medical care to any person, or to prohibit those specific activities authorized by rule, 
regulation, or the terms of any specific grant, award, cooperative agreement or 
contract. University employees who violate this policy will be subject to appropriate 
action, including, but not limited to, disciplinary action with penalties up to and 
including termination.  
 


